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18TH WEEK OF THE YEAR 

Year B: Weekday Cycle II                 Divine Office Week 2 

Day Place Time Intention 

     Saturday 
    3rd August 

Acle  17.00 For the sick and housebound  

     Sunday  
    4th August 
 

EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY (YEAR B) 

SM 09.00 Onorina Wills FM 

SM 11.00 Marjorie (Terry) Dyer † 

SP 09:30 Dorothy Christine Pearce† 

Caister 17:00  For the people of the parish† 

     Monday 
 

Feria. 

SP ------ NO MASS 

SM ------ NO MASS 

    Tuesday The transfiguration of The Lord. Feast 

SP 16.00 Hospital Mass  

SM 10:00 Gerald Friel † 

Wednesday 
 

Feria. 

SP 09:30  Maggie Hurrell’s intention 

SM 10.00 For Bishops Peter and Alan 

Thursday 
 

 

St Dominic P  Mem 

SP 16:00 Hospital Mass  

SM 09:30 Adoration 

SM 10:00 For the children of our parish 

     Friday 
 
  

St Theresa Benedicta of the Cross VM. 

SP 
 

9:30 
 

 Ursula Cole † 

SM 10:00 Paul Agomuoh † 26th anniversary 

     Saturday  
 

St Lawrence DnM Feast. 

SP 09.30 For the sick and housebound 

SP 10:00 Adoration 

SM 10:00 Julius Pompa † 

 

Please remember in your prayers, all in the parish who are ill: 
Molly Able, Tony Adamson, Ann Askew, Tony Baker, Tim Bushell, 
Brendan Byrne, Mary Byrne, Jane Christie, Stephen Christie, Ursula 
Cole, Angela Cooper, Anthony D’Arcy, Filomena Desira, Sam Desira,  
Susan Fabian, Rosemarie Hawkins, Bill Howell, Pat Kirton, John (Ian) 
McCabe, Eileen McCarney, Margaret Morton, Joanne Gregory, Beryl 
Pearson, Michael Ryan, Tom Ryan, Wayne Sharp, Marta Sofia, Mike 
Spragg, Jonathan Walsh, Karen Zerafa, Maureen Bacon, Deacon 
Peter Glanville, Christine Bryan, Jean Clark, Chris Collins,  and Bridget 
Robinson, Gabriela Pompova. May the Lord heal them.   
 
Death anniversaries: John Taylor, Margaret Hackett, Edith Hayes, 
Michael DunneTheresa Kelly, Gerald Wijngaaraen, Onorina Wills, 
Robert Lawley, Michael James, Margaret Ann Cosburn and Suzanne 
Clement. May their sould rest in peace. Amen. 
 

A warm welcome to all our visitors this weekend  
 

Registered Charity No: 
278742 
Information 
Priest in Charge 
Fr Anthony Nwankwo SMMM 
Tel: 01493 842001 
 
Assistant Priest 
Fr Desmond Agomuoh 
SMMM 
Tel: 01493 842001 
 
Assistant Priest 
Fr Alvan Ibeh SMMM 
Tel: 01493 301013 
 
Parish Deacon 
Rev Peter Glanville 
Tel: 01493 701341 
Email: 
glanville_peter@hotmail.com 
 
Parish Office Hours Schools 
St Mary & St Peter 
Primary School 
Tel: 01493 445117 
Notre Dame High School 
Norwich Tel: 01603 611431 
 

Baptism 
2 months’ notice required. 
Marriage 
6 months’ notice required. 
 

Emergency Number 
If you need a priest in an 
emergency, please contact. 
01502 572453 
(OLSS, Lowestoft) 
 
The Cycle of Prayer: A 
deeper understanding 
between Christians and Jews; 
Those who Suffer 
Persecution, Oppression and 
Denial of Human Rights; 
Human Life; Europe; 
Seafarers..  
 

Psalm Response: You open 
wide your hand, O Lord, you 
grant our desires. 
 

2024 Yearbook for our 
Diocese is out and available 
in our parishes and Mass 
centres. Price is £3.00 
                                                                                                                                                                     

mailto:rectorystmarys@gmail.com
http://www.stmarysgy.org.uk/
http://www.stpetersrc.org.uk/


Parish Stewardship 
Giving is an act of the heart. You may give without 
loving, but you cannot love without giving. 
Weekly Offertory Collection – St Mary’s 
Gift Aid       £50.00 

Loose       £562.06 

Standing Orders       £100.00 

TOTAL       £712.06 

Weekly Offertory Collection – St Peter’s 

Gift Aid £96 

Loose £170.57 

Standing Orders £339.92 

TOTAL £606.49 

 

St Mary’s Restoration Funding stands at: 
£- (minus) 13,600.55 

 

St Mary’s Parish Giving please 
consider making any donations or your 
weekly collection to St Mary’s using the 
QR code displayed here. You can 
donate £1, £5, £10 
any other amount you specify. St 
Mary’s can also claim Gift Aid for your 

donation by using this method of payment. 
Please consider a Standing Order for your weekly 
offering. During these unprecedented times for the 
Church, Country, and the World as a whole. Would you 
please consider setting up a standing offering to the 
Parish of St Mary’s or St Peter’s so that our Churches 
can still receive some much-needed funds? Please 
email Anna at the Parish office or call the parish office 
for any query on this. Here are the Bank details for St 
Mary’s and St Peter’s.  
ACCOUNT NAME: St Mary’s RC Catholic Church. 
Sort code: 55-81-45. Account no: 18226558. 
ACCOUNT NAME: St Peters Parish.  
Sort code: 40-22-34. Account no: 81003879. 
 
St Peter’s Flower Team: Would you like a special 
flower arrangement to mark an anniversary, memorial, 
or birthday? Please contact us and we will do them with 
love for just a small donation. Kathy, Judy, Leonie, 
Noreen, and Marie. 

Beloved weekend: a residential weekend retreat for 
women of all ages and stages of life that aims to help 
women come to know and experience that they are 
God’s beloved (From 11th to 13th October 2024). 
Men’s Weekend: A weekend retreat for men of all 
ages who desire to draw closer to God (8th to 10th 
November 2024). All Organised by Sion Community 
in Brentwood. For more information contact Fr Alvan. 
“A fountain of Hope” a book written by Fr Alvan is 
now out and online. You can get your copy using the 
link: 
https://www.thegreatbritishbookshop.co.uk/products 
/a-fountain-of-hope or contact Fr Alvan. 
Price Bingo: Last Saturday raised the sum of £215 
towards the support of On-your-side project G.Y. 
Many thanks for your generosity.  
 
 
 

                Forthcoming Diary Dates: 
➢ St Mary’s joint PPC Meeting: Wednesday, 

2nd October at 7 pm in the Hall. 
➢ St Peter’s Finance meeting: Friday 27th 

September in the presbyter.  
➢ St Mary’s Finance Committee Meeting: 

Wednesday 4th September at 19:00 in the 
Hall. 

➢ St Peter’s PPC Meeting: Wednesday 18th 
September at 7 pm in the Meeting Room. 

 

First Holy Communion 2024-2025 Programme will 
begin in October. Application forms are available at 
the back of Church for children in Year 3 and 
above. Please complete and hand back into the 
Parish Office as soon as possible. Please note: no 
application will be received without the baptismal 
certificate of the child attached. Please speak to 
any of the priests if your child is not baptised yet. 
Dona Machine for St Mary’s and St Peter’s Parish: 
In line with the demands from many of our 
parishioners and friends for this machine to be in use 
in our parish, we wish to let you know that we have 
acquired two of the machines through which you can 
now give your collections and other offerings to the 
parish. Gift Aid can be claimed by the parish on your 
offering if you are a taxpayer. The Dona machine will 
also be used at our Mass centers as they are 
movable. 
St Peter’s parish has also acquired one and will now 
be in use starting from Sunday 4th August. Many 
thanks to the Whitting Family for generously donating 
towards the purchase of the machine. Thank you for 
all your financial and other support to the parish. 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adult (RCIA) 
preparation is open for those who would want to be 
received into the Catholic Church. Please speak to 
any of the priests if you or any person you know would 
want to join the preparation.  

Marjorie (Terry) Dyer who passed away recently. 
May God grant her eternal rest. Her requiem Mass 
will be in St Mary’s, GY on Tuesday 20th August at 
11:00 am. 
 The March for Life UK will take place in London 
on Saturday 7th September 2024. There are many 
attempts at the moment to further liberalise abortion 
in the UK and to silence those offering any 
alternative viewpoint, whether that’s ‘pills by post’ 
abortions, ‘decriminalisation’, buffer zones or 
censorship on pro-life students at universities. 
Th dangers of these situations are being highlighted 
by the theme for this year’s March for Life which is 
‘Abortion isn’t Healthcare’. Join thousands at this 
family-friendly event. Find out more at 
www.marchforlife.co.uk  If you are interested in 
attending please contact our Pro Life Rep, Katy 
Torcat, for local travel information from our Diocese: 
Katytorcat@gmail.com  
Sons of Mary Mother of Mercy Congregation 
(SMMM) financial appeal for the training of her 
seminarians will hold in our two parishes and Mass 
centres on the weekend of 7th and 8th September 
2024. 
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